
2/18/2022 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We spent a lovely week focusing on the Valentine's colors: pink, red and purple! 
Love is all we need in Green Door, and we sure get it! Our little ones have been practicing to 
send kisses and they really mastered it! It's even cuter when they add the "muah "sound!  
During Circle Time, we sang songs such as "where is my family", "if you love your friend and you 
know it" to stay in the Valentine's mood. We are very pleased that when we say 'it's time for 
Circle Time", all the children gather around to listen to the songs and participate. They are 
doing a great job! 
For Art, the children colored construction paper using pink, red, and purple crayons. They 
mixed white and pink paints with their hand and made a "heart hand print".  
Music Class with Ms. Clarice was great: the children were thrilled to play with the Lollipop 
shaped drum that she introduced last week.  
  
Quote of the week: Pink is a powerful color. ~William Ralston Balch, 
 
Have a great long weekend! 
Mrs. Murielle, Mrs. Zamira & Ms. Lauren 
 
 


